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Piraeus Port Authority S.A. 
Procurement Department 
10, Akti Miaouli, 
GR 185 38,  
Piraeus, Greece. 
Tel: +30 210 4550189   
Fax: +30 210 4550187  
E-mail: procurement@olp.gr  
 
 
 
Subject: New clarifications to the interested parties, regarding the Call for Tenders for the 

procurement of one (1) powered- engine 33ton forklift truck, for the coverage operational 

needs of Container Terminal Department in the Framework of the Mandatory Enhancement: 

M.E.06. 

 

Interested parties are kindly requested to refer to all clarifications published and provided by PPA, 

regarding the questions received until 20 January 2021, in relation to the subject tender. 

The said replies constitute an integral part of the Call. 

 

QUESTION 1: 

“Please clarify whether you accept Letter of Guarantees issued by accredited Credit Institutions (e.x. TMEDE 

- Engineers and Public Works Contractors Fund) other than banks, and whether the letter should be in 

English or Greek language?  

http://tmede.gr/english/engineers-and-public-works-contractors-fund-epwcf-becomes-a-full-member-of-

the-european-association-of-guarantee-institutions-aecm-pan-european-guarantee-fund/ “ 

 

ANSWER 1:  

1. Your clarification is accepted by PPA and the Guarantee Letter can be issued in either the Greek or 

English language. 

 

Please visit regularly PPA SA website, in order to be promptly informed about the above-mentioned tender. 

 

21 January 2021 


